
Plaistow Trick or Treating Recommendations 

Trick or Treat will be Sunday October 31, 2021 from 5-7pm 

 

In an effort to maintain Trick or Treat in the safest way possible, Town Officials are reminding 

residents that Halloween is completely optional, and it is their choice to participate or not.   

Those who choose not to participate should simply dim their lights or leave their outside lights 

off.   

 

Families are reminded to consider the following precautions while participating in Halloween 

activities: 

 

    Stay home and do not participate in Trick or Treat if you are not feeling well. 

 

   Consider setting up a table for treats in your driveway!  Driveways offer up much more 

room to roam than a traditional walkway, porch or doorway and can even sport more fun and 

frightful décor!   

 

  Instead of a communal bowl of treats that children will be constantly reaching into, have 

“grab & go bags” of treats or individual treats spaced out on the table that each child can take.  

Have hand sanitizer available as needed.  

 

   Try to allow distance from others, including when accepting treats or handing out treats. 

 

 Follow normal Halloween safety practices.  Always carry a flashlight, never go out alone, 

only go  to homes with lights on, inspect all candy received, and discard any unwrapped candy.  


